
 

 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  June 28, 2011 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  54 
Description:  Check $6,702.00 

Given By:  Lawndale School PTO 

Purpose: To purchase three Promethean Boards 

Site:   Lawndale School 

Presented By: Dr. Terry Harbin 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  55 
Description:  CNC Milling Machine and 

   CNC Lathe Machine 

Given By:  Okolona Vocational Complex 

Purpose: To use by Career Center as equipment 

trainers. 

Site:   Career Center 

Presented By: Ms. Evet Topp 

 


